
November 4th, 1909.

Dear Miss Phillips,

I an desired by the PJlections Sub Committee of the 

London Society for Women’s Suffrage to convey to the Executive 

Committee of the National Union their regret that an official 

report forwarded officially by themselves to the ’’Common Cause” 

should have been inserted in today’s issue with the omission 

of the final paragraph.

In the opinion of ray Goniraittee this treatment of a 

signed communication from a Committee of ^the Societies in the 

National Union is dangerous and I am desired to ask for an 

expression of opinion upon the point from the National Unio^ 

Executive Committee. -

Yours faithfully,


